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Sadaka, Jennifer -JLT

From: Paul Buxton [paul.buxton@ns.sympatico.ca]
Sent: June 16, 2003 7:46 AM

To: McDonald,Derek [CEAA]

Subject: Re: Status of meeting

Derek,

You're right - it's always the way. Tuesday p.m. is the only time in the next two weeks | can’t be there.

1 had surgery on my face last week to remove a basal cell carcinoma and the stitches come out Tuesday p.m.!

It does occur to me that since Phil is out this week and he has been our correspondent with DFO it may be better
to wait. However, if the decisions are coming from Paul Boudreau then this week is fine.

At the moment | am planning to attend with David Kern but it appears that the issues surrounding the biasting
plan are more legal than technical. Should legal advisors be at this meeting on both sides or do you think
progress can be made? If DFO is going to maintain its current position then legal advisors should be present
since clearly our options have run out and we will have to seek a legal resolution.

This would result in a poor process from everyone's perspective.

Regards,
Paul

————— Original Message -----

From: McDonald Derek [CEAA]

To: 'Paul Buxion {paul buxton@ns.sympatico.ca)
Sent: Friday, June 13, 2003 3:58 PM

Subject: RE: Status of meeting

Always the way.........

As soon as | sent my previous message, | got a call from Chris Daly and they are interested
in meeting this coming Tuesday (17th). | am trying to arrange for someone from DFO to
attend in Phil's stead - possibly Paul Boudreau, who is the Acting Manager of Habitat
Management Division.

Would you be available for a meeting (in Halifax) Tuesday afternoon, say at 2:307 Also,
please advise who would be attending with you, if anyone.

| will confirm our plans after | talk to DFO.

Regards,
Derek

From: McDonald,Derek [CEAA]

Sent: June 13, 2003 13:29

To:  Paul Buxton (paul.buxton@ns.sympatico.ca)
Subject: Status of meeting
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Hello Paul,

| have been discussing this with the various players. It looks like it will definitely not
happen next week, mainly because Phil is not available (he's on the road all next
week). So we are looking at the week of the 23rd.

I'l keep you posted.

Derek McDonald

902.426.9458 | facsimile / télécopieur 202.426.6550

mailto:derek. mcdonald@ceaa-acee.ge.ca
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